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Dear Board Members,

Thank you for taking the time to recognize and assist the families and children in our

community through Nehalem Elementary’s Family Resource Center.

I know the support we are able to offer through the Family Resource Center helps to

lighten the load many families are carrying right now. Even being able to say that we

are here for them can be hopeful. The less stress the better the outcomes for the

children.

Thank you for your dedication and generosity. The funds your foundation donated will

be used to directly assist families with paying their bills and help to bridge the

weekend food gap. At least 40% of  our children receive free or reduced lunches. The

Backpack Program provides these children with easy to prepare weekend breakfast

and lunch items.

I feel truly fortunate and blessed to be working and collaborating with people in our

community.

Warm Regards,

Heaven Hartford, Family Resource Coordinator


